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Worship Leader for Today : Rev. Peter Moss

Reminder for Stewards : 14.8.2016
Bob Heywood Warwick Gardner

Welcome to our Church.

There are a few things you need to know especially if you are a visitor.
Fire exits are marked. Please take note. In the case of an emergency
evacuation please gather on the Western Lawns under the Pine Tree.
St John First Aid Kit - on top of the pigeon holes up from the ramp.
Toilets are available through the door front right of the Worship Area

or out through the turn around point on the ramp.

Morning tea is held after the service — we hope you will join with us.
Children normally leave for the children’s programme after the
children’s talk during the Service. More information is available from
the Steward’s Table and displays scattered around “The Middle Hall”.

Items for the Newsletter | Contact Details — Peter Moss
Please email items to. Peter is at the office in Wheatland

. . House - Tuesdays, Fridays, and usually
deandlxon7@blm—m Wednesday or Thursday mornings;

m and seacliffuc- Office : 8296 1517. If he's not in the
churchoffice @adam.com.au | office, you are welcome to ring him at
by 9.30am on Wednesdays. If home and leave a message if he's not
you do not have access to email, there. Home : 8381 2943 Email:

please phone or call in at the peter.moss.534@gmail.com
church office and it will be

forwarded for vou.

Church Office Information
Open Thursday and Friday
9.30am — 12.30pm
& 8296 1517
Email: seacliffuc-churchoffice@adam.com.au
Website: www.seacliffuc.org

YOU FOOL

He always talked big,

and liked dropping a name
when chatting with neighbours;

but his true claim to fame
was in building big barns.

His wife was a great mum,
his kids did well at school,
but he took these for granted
while he worked like a mule

on building bigger barns.

He schemed into the night
to make his farm more grand.
He took a heart attack and died
with the plans in his hand
for even bigger barns.

On a wintry afternoon,
the hearse drove slowly past
the biggest barns around;
then went on to the cemetery

where they put him in the ground.
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Welcome to Seacliff Uniting Church!
If you are new to the area, visiting friends or family, or on a holiday, to you we extend a
warm welcome, and invite you to share fully in worship and fellowship.
Our Minister is Peter Moss & 8381 2943




This Week at Seacliff

TakeUs2 6.00pm Sunday7"™ August
Evening Women’s Fellowship 7.30pm Wednesday 10" Aug

What’s News

TakeUs2 Tonight

Come along tonight at 6pm for a different TakeUs2 as Alan &
Flora Botting take us for a drive along the World’s Longest Scenic
Drive from Adelaide to Darwin with many off-road detours on the
way.

The 6,000Km trek includes 19 national parks, 2 World heritage
sites, 5 Climate zones and 2 Time zones. Your free-will donation
includes Aussie tucker of Pie Floaters, soup, lamingtons and
vanilla slices and yes, we will have vegemite for David!

KCO -2016

KCO is in a new format this year but there is still a group being
organised from Brighton, Seacliff and St Andrew's churches -
Beach Buddies! Adam, Alex and | are definitely going and we
would love to have some more primary school aged kids joining
us. So please think of any kids from our church community that
might be interested in coming. Details:

Date : Saturday 10- Sunday 11 September 2016

Venue: Adare Camp and Caravan Park, Victor Harbor
Theme: Burst - Life with Jesus

Cost : approximately $50-60 each child. (if | know you are
definitely coming before the 28th of July cost will be approx
$5.00 cheaper than after 28th)

website : http://sa.uca.org.au/kco/about-kco

Please let me know ASAP if you have kids that are interested
or (even better) definitely coming.

Seacliff Church Camp - SAVE the DATE!

October is just around the corner and that means so is our Annual
Church Camp. Details

Date: Friday 21st October - Sunday 23rd

Please let me know if you are thinking about coming, definitely
coming or cannot come!

If you have any questions email me back or ring my mobile 0438
321 077. Thanks. Marian

Cogs "n" Coffee

Eight riders undertook the journey to Outer Harbour this past
week, stopping off at the Palais at Semaphore for a coffee.

Fortunately all in attendance gave the coffee and service a big

tick.

Next weeks Wed ride, the 9.00am train from Seacliff to Seaford
for a ride to Willunga.

All welcome Brian (0439977576)

Netball

The Church netball club invites supporters to their presentation
evening on Saturday 20" August 6 — 8pm.
Brian

Evening Women'’s Fellowship

At our meeting together on Wednesday 10" August at 7.30pm,
we will be learning a little more about some of our members as
well as preparing a hymn to sing at Fellowship Service on 14"
August. We would love to see as many members at the meeting
as possible. Blue group are on duty. Thanks Von

Men’s Dinner

The next men’s dinner will be held on Wednesday 17" August at
the Esplanade Hotel, Brighton. Meet at 6.30pm for 7.00. For
further information, or if you need a ride, please contact Ray on
82983480. Thanks Ray



Beyond Seacliff

Hymns & Classics

Spicer Uniting Church

44a Fourth Avenue, St Peters 21 August 2016 2:00pm - 4:00pm
Event details

+ A Sunday afternoon of singing some of the great hymns of the
church, and listening to some memorable classical music.
Vocalists Phoebe Paine and Hew Wagner will be accompanied by
the Hahndorf Town Band.

in the ambient surroundings of the historic Spicer Uniting Church,
followed by afternoon tea.

" Tickets $8 at the door. Suitable for all ages.For more information
Contact Church office

Phone 8362 3771 or email office@spicer.org.au

Visit www.spicer.org.au (opens in a new window)



